
From: Katherine Maheras <kmaheras48@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 06, 2021 6:19 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re: 1302 Prescott Ave- ZBA Review 
 

 
To: City of Ann Arbor  
Zoning Board of Appeals 
 
Dear Board Members, 
My neighbor, Sarah Bieber, has recently informed me that she would like to renovate and construct a 
two story addition to her home on 1302 Prescott Ave., in Ann Arbor. 
As her neighbor and a resident in this neighborhood for many years, I not only approve, but am in favor, 
as well as encourage these plans for renovation and any updates, that would make her house more 
comfortable and attractive. 
I would appreciate if you would please approve the setback variance to permit the construction and/or 
the renovations needed to complete these plans for a second floor addition. 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Maheras 
1303 Prescott Ave 
Ann Arbor, MI 48103 
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